January 10, 1939

Dear Frofessor van Uven,

Thank you for your letter acoompanylng your paper on
the "Adjustment of & Ratlo". I have not yet read the latter,
which 1ls, I sheould judge, & very thorough examinatlon of the
probleam.

The Journal of the Statistlcal Boclety is not a good
madium for publiocation, aince the mathematical material it
publishes 1s usually only brief notes under the heading
Mimgellania. Thias hre besn so espeoclally aince the
Aagriocultural supplement has been availabls to sarve more
ssrlous mathematioal contributions.

I oould put the paper into the Annals of Eugenios, the
Journal in which moat of my own mathematiocal publioations
now appear, with little delay &s regards publication.
Alternatively, and only if you prefer 1t, I could send 1t to
Profeasor E.8. Pearaon, to see if he would print 1% in
Biometrika. I am afrald I do not now know much about thes
latter Journal. Lat me know what you wilsh.

Youre sincerely,



